
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,            September 2021 

As part of our “Ancient Egyptians” topic, we have arranged for ‘Mr Egypt’ to spend a day with us on Wednesday 8th 
November. This is instead of going to the Tutankhamun Museum in Dorchester. (However, if you are able, we 
recommend that you go as a family if you can.) 

It will be an amazing, fun-filled day and a great addition to our learning about Ancient Egypt. The children will 
benefit from Mr. Egypt’s knowledge and will see and hold real artefacts that are up to 5000 years old! More details 
can be found at: www.ancient-egypt-for-children.co.uk 
 
As part of the day, we would like ALL children to dress up to add to their learning experience.   

They could dress up as anything that represents Ancient Egypt from a specific God or Goddess, to a mummy or even 
an archaeologist. We once had a child dress up as a pyramid! 

Our Charging policy 
The cost for the event is £11 and you can make payment on ParentMail now.  If you prefer to pay by cash, you can 
print a PayPoint barcode from ParentMail or collect one from the front desk at school. 
 
Our charging policy for school trips and events is set out in the Charging Policy; 
 

When organising school trips or visits which enrich the curriculum and educational experience of the children, the 
school invites parents to contribute to the cost of the trip. All contributions are voluntary. If we do not receive 

sufficient voluntary contributions, we may cancel a trip. If a trip goes ahead, it may include children whose parents 
have not paid any contribution. We do not treat these children differently from any others 

 
The deadline for payment for this event is 9am on Monday 11th October. Once the deadline has passed, we will review 
contributions received and decide if the event can go ahead. If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please contact 
the Finance Team at paymentsstjohns@educ.somerset.gov.uk . 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 4 Team 
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